

## MEDWAY SECONDARY PARENT TEACHER ORGANIZATION 2020-2021 DONATION FORM

Dear Parent/Guardian:

Welcome to a new school year!

Although vastly different from past years, what has not changed is the MSPTO's need for your support.

The Medway Secondary Parent Teacher Organization (MSPTO) is a 501c3 parent volunteer organization developed to help fund all **Medway students**, **parents**, **and teachers** with resources for enrichment programs, appreciation events, grants for student clubs, senior award night reception, senior pins, 8<sup>th</sup> grade reception, STEM Saturday for Girls, school beautification, and prom buses. MSPTO also helps coordinate the 6<sup>th</sup> grade Environmental Trip and the popular Ski Clubs.

Not knowing what this school year will bring, it is so important that the MSPTO has the resources to continue supporting the Medway High School and Middle School students, parents, and teachers.

## Any gift, of any size is important and appreciated!

Special for <u>HS Seniors</u> with a \$25 donation: Enter to win the VIP parking spot in front of the high school for one month. Winners are drawn on the  $1^{st}$  of each month.

## Please support your MSPTO

Annual Donation (please circle) \$10 \$15 \$25 \$50 Other \$	Parent/Guardian's name and email:
HS Seniors YES! I would like a chance to win a VIP parking spot for my high school senior for one month\$25 entry ~ winners drawn monthly	Child's name and grade: (more space on the back)
\$ total donation	Ct. As at a second
*****************	Student name:
* Venmo: @Medway_MSPTO	Grade:
* PayPal: medwaymspto@outlook.com	
For Venmo or PayPal: Please note in the comments "annual donation" and, if relevant for HS Seniors, note "VIP parking raffle entry"	Student name: Grade:
* Check: payable to MSPTO and mail with this form to	
MSPTO Treasurer, 45 Holliston Street, Medway, MA 02053	Student name:
	Grade:

## Thank you for your generosity!

~ MSPTO is a 501c3 nonprofit organization listed as Medway Secondary PTO ~

Tax ID# and W-9 available upon request for corporate donations/matching gifts

\* Many employers sponsor matching gift programs for their employees

If your company is eligible, request a matching gift form and designate the Medway Secondary PTO as your 501c3 charity

United Way corporate giving operates the same way – you can designate MSPTO for funding